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Directions:

•	Take 90 West to exit 34A for 481. Follow  
	 signs for 481 North towards Oswego.
•	Take exit 12 off of Route 481 for Route 31.
•	Get in the far left lane to turn left off 
	 the exit.
•	Turn left and merge into left turning lane for 
	 Soule Road.
•	Take Soule Road to the end where it meets 
	 Oswego Road.
•	Turn right. The office is on the left.

is Moving...

See inside for
important details.

      is
Moving...

Accepted Insurance:

Aetna, Ameritas, Cigna, CSEA, Delta Dental, 
Excellus BCBS, Ebs, Fidelis/Dentaquest, GHI/
Emblem, Guardian, Loomis, Metlife, SEBF, 
UMR, United Concordia... and many others. 

Call our office today to schedule an appoint-
ment and will let you know if we work with your 
specific insurance. Let our office staff cre-
ate an experience and smile that you will be 
proud of for years to come.



To Our Dear Patient,

We are excited to tell you that we will be consolidating our practice 
to one location at 8195 Oswego Rd. Liverpool, NY at the end of Novem-
ber 2020. We have thoroughly enjoyed serving the dental needs of our 
patients in Utica since August of 2010. Our new office has a new name:  
Dazzling Smiles!

In order to provide better patient care and take advantage of the 
latest in state of the art technology we will be consolidating to our new 
office, Dazzling Smiles, at the end of November 2020. Dazzling Smiles 
opened in September of 2018. We will be offering a number of new 
services at this location including affordable implants, 3-D imaging 
technology, sleep apnea treatment and in office teeth whitening with 
Zoom.  We will also be adding a digital scanner for impressions in the 
near future as well as Invisalign. These are in addition to: wisdom tooth 
extractions, molar root canals, cosmetic and preventive dentistry.

At Dazzling Smiles we will continue participation with all of the insur-
ance plans that are currently accepted at Westside Dental. Please 
call us at 315-409-4481 or check out our website listed below for more 
details. We will continue to see patients at the Utica Westside location 
until October 31, 2020 and will make your records available if you are 
not able to relocate with us. For those of you who are able to do so, 
be sure to let our office staff know where you are coming from so we 
can schedule your visit accordingly, to allow for the fewest trips pos-
sible. All of your dental records will be kept by our office in accordance 
with applicable record keeping laws and made available to you upon 
written request. You can find a records release form on our website: 
www.westsidedentalinfo.com. Dr. Arora and his staff at Dazzling Smiles 
look forward to continuing to care for your dental needs in our 
new location.

We encourage you to contact our new office at 315-409-4481 to 
schedule your next appointment. You can also view pictures of our 
new office and what new services we offer at the website: 
www.dazzlingsmilessyracuse.com. 

Thank you for allowing us to care for your dental needs for these 
many years.

Sincerely,
 
Dr. Arora DDS
The Entire Dental Team at Westside Dental


